
Happy September, families! We are

ready to welcome the Fall season

and celebrate with a variety of

activities.  Each room has unique

lessons planned for the month and

you won't want to miss them! 

As a reminder, splash parties will

end after Labor Day and your child

will need weather appropriate

clothes as the seasons change. 

In the next few months, you may

see some exciting changes

happening to our building. We are

looking forward to updating the

floors, paint, and much more. We

will continue to update families and

provide the same quality care

through the updates!

September Newsletter

United Day Care Center

September 2021

September News

Please keep us updated if

your child is going to be

absent due to illness,

vacation, etc. 

Ensure your child has an

extra change of clothes at

the center. 

Get connected on the Class

Dojo app for parent-teacher

communication. 

Reminders for September:



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Orange Room

Red Room

Happy Fall, Families! The weather will

begin to change throughout the month

so please dress accordingly. We will

continue our stroller rides through the

end of October and look forward to

those! This month we will be talking

about Labor Day, Grandparents Day,

Sports, and Fall. Welcome to Red Room,

Chief and Sofia! Happy Birthday Ja'Rrod!

Purple Room

Yellow Room

Happy Fall Yellow Room!  The weather will

be changing soon and we will be sending

summer clothes home and will ask for other

clothes. Splash days will end soon but

stroller rides will continue. This month we

will talk about numbers 6-10, Labor

Day/Community Helpers, Leaves, and All

About Me. 

Hello Purple Room Families!

I can not believe it is already September!

We have four birthdays this month.

Happy Birthday Gunnar, Maverick, Mason,

and Caspian! We are looking forward to

all of the fun we have planned for

September including learning about the

alphabet, feelings, apples, and shapes!

Happy September from our friends in

Orange Room! We want to welcome our

new teacher, Ms. MJ, as well as our three

new friends. This month we will be

working on sensory experiences. Happy

Birthday to Haisleigh and Bentley! Since

the weather is changing, please bring in

weather appropriate clothes and extras! 



Preschool Room Updates 

Green Room

Blue Room

Green Room will remain temporarily

closed through the month of September.

See updates for Blue Room below. 

Happy September Blue Room! We have a

fun month of learning ahead of us. We will

be learning about our ABC's, Community

Helpers, the First Day of Fall, and

Farming/Harvest!

Looking forward to a great month and

ringing in the new season!

Brown Room

Brown Room is excited to get the school

year started! We will continue to focus on

letters and a sight word each week. We

look forward to all the things fall will

bring for us to learn! Happy Birthday to

our friends: Bette and Miranda (9/23),

Liam and Logan (9/6), and Ja'Kya (9/9). 

Admin Updates

Reminder - we will be closed for Labor Day,

Monday September 6th. 

Reminder - Please leave all food, drink, toys,

and extra items from home in the car or at

home. 

We are hiring! Do you know someone who

would love to work with children? Do you

know someone who wants to further their

education while working? Send them our

way! Call 765-282-1742 for more

information! 


